
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    May 20, 2013     
 
RE:  618 White Street (permit application # 6418) 

 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  
                     City of Key West 
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Mango tree.  A site 
inspection was done on May 15, 2013 and documented the following: 
 
Tree Species:  Mango  (Mangifera indica)                      

                          
 



Diameter:  29”  
Location:  70%  (no utility line issues or foundation issues observed, very 
large tree)  
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition:   40 % (health fair to poor, has a split trunk with included bark, 
some issue with a few larger branches, damage on main trunks, canopy 
looks ok) 
Total Average Value =  70 %   
 
 Value x Diameter =  20  replacement caliper (dbh) inches 

 

                



                  

 
  



 
 

 
 



         
  
Note:  I spoke to Ken Graham May 23, 2013.  He mentioned that his 
insurance agent has concerns about the tree.  I suggested that Mr. Graham 
submit a letter stating the concerns and he also mentioned that he spoke to 
John at DOT Palm who also had concerns regarding the structural health of 
the tree.  Mr. Graham will submit additional information for the board and 
for the final evaluation of the tree.  














